
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 03/09/2024                                               Ref. No. AIMS AC/ACC/PO/13/N1 

 

NOTICE 
 

This is to inform all students that leaving the college premises during 
the tiffin period is strictly prohibited. 
 
 
Any student found violating this rule will face disciplinary action. 
Penalties may include a one-day suspension, and parents or guardians 
may be required to provide a written explanation for their behavior. 
 

Students are expected to adhere to this rule to maintain a safe and 
orderly environment on campus. Your cooperation in this matter is 
essential and appreciated. 

 

Thank you 

Disciplinary Committee 

[AIMS COLLEGE] 

 

 

 

 

 


